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November 10, 2015 
 
VIA COURIER 
 
Mr. Dave Richmond 
Manager, Facilities and Infrastructure 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Mr. Richmond, 
 
Re:  Ontario Power Generation (“OPG”) 

Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities in the Lower 
Mattagami Region of Ontario 
EB-2011-0056 

 
Pursuant to items 3.1 and 3.2 in the Board’s Conditions of Approval 
included as Appendix A in its EB-2011-0056 Decision and Order dated 
October 28, 2011, please find attached two (2) copies of a monitoring report 
relating to construction impacts. 
 
Please direct any comments or questions in this matter to the undersigned. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Greg Towstego 
 
 
cc: Maia Chase, IESO 

Paul Burroughs, OPG 
Matt Sikstrom, OPG 
Franco Gentile, OPG 

 Carlton Mathias, OPG 
Clara Greco, OPG 

 Regulatory Affairs Records, OPG 

Greg Towstego 
Senior Manager 

 

Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
 


